COTE Meeting Minutes October 13, 2014

Present: Mark Urtel, Gina Yoder Eric Tillema, Ann Wells, Beth Berghoff, Crystal Walcott, Cindy Borgmann, Craig Willey, Pat Rogan (ex-officio) and Linda Houser (ex-officio)

Beth Berghoff presented a proposal for a new non-licensure track for elementary majors. Attendees discussed the merits of the program. It was suggested that the elective 3-hour course in the fall semester of the junior year be moved to the fall semester of the senior year to make the credit hours per semester more balanced. Erik Tillema made a motion to approve the proposal. It was seconded by Gina Yoder. Eight voted in favor of the proposal with no one voting against it and no abstentions.

The attendees discussed the concerns associated with testing such as CASA and the content Core licensure tests.

Meeting was adjourned.